COMPOSITION OF STUDENT BODY

(Board of Trustees Meeting, Sept. 29-30, 1962)

It is the policy of the Board that at least 10% of CVI students should
be residents of areas outside of the U.S. and its territories; and, to
implement this policy, up to 10% of all scholarship assistance (either
in the form of funds or tuition-free grants) could be allocated to foreign

students.




